Our Case Number: ABP-318573-23

~ P~ Bord
- Pleandla

Meath County Council
Planning Department
Buvinda House
Dublin Road

Navan

Co. Meath

C15 Y291

Date: 18 April 2024

Re: A proposed Road Development comprising of the N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Realm
Enhancement Scheme
Within the Townlands of Slane, County Meath

Dear Sir /{ Madam,

| have been directed by An Bord Pleandla to refer to your letter dated 5th April 2024 in relation to the
above-mentioned case.

It is noted that your response document was accompanied by a copy of letters which were issued by
Meath County Council to all objectors. Please be advised that you are not entitled to furnish the Board
with unsolicited information in relation to this case. As the Board did not request for letters to be issued
to objectors, it cannot accept copies of same and, as such, said letters are herewith returned to you. You
are reminded that the Board has no involvement in communications between objectors and local
authorities outside of standard Board procedures.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie.

Yours faithfully,

! /MW

imear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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